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TO:  Board of Directors 
  Mike Fletcher, Executive Director    
FROM: Nathan Hughes, Technical Manager  
SUBJECT: March 2024 Update 
 
 

• CAD 
o Police and Fire users have started testing the new MDC (Mobile Data/Digital Computer) user 

interface. We are receiving good feedback from the testers and will hopefully start rolling out 
in the coming months. 

• Website 
o The Columbia 911 website was migrated to the updated hosting platform. We are working 

with the vendor to fix any issues. 

• Pest Control 
o We are reaching out to pest control companies for quotes to prevent small animals from 

crawling under our building. 

• Vesta Phone System Upgrade 
o Day Wireless has started to remove the old Vesta hardware in the server room. This will free 

up an entire rack. 

• Admin Phone System 
o Updated quotes were received. 

  


